
Meet Kym Clift, MBA, FACHE, FHFMA, CHFP - CEO

Kym officially began as Tri-State Memorial Hospital’s new CEO 
on Monday, March 22, 2021. She previously served as the 
Chief Operating Officer/Vice President of Operations at Good 
Samaritan Regional Medical Center – Samaritan Health System 
in Corvallis, Oregon. She has over 25 years of experience and 
is a native of Washington. Her experience includes working 
in multiple facets within a national health plan, leading the 
revenue cycle operations for an extensive integrated health 
system in the Pacific Northwest, and a national EMS/pre-hospital 
provider based in Scottsdale, Arizona. Kym is a fellow with the 
American College of Healthcare Executives and received her 
MBA from Colorado State University. 

“I see so much opportunity at Tri-State, and I’m honored to lead 
and serve this organization. I feel privileged to be a part of the 
Tri-State Family.” - Kym Clift, CEO

HEALTH BY US

Buy local 
and make 
a difference.

Buying LOCAL has never been more important.

 

VACCINES BY US
Tri-State Memorial Hospital & Medical Campus has 
administered 10,000+ COVID-19 Vaccines. 

If you have not received your vaccine and would like to 
sign up, please contact the Tri-State COVID-19 Hotline  
at 509.769.2215, or email COVIDHotline@tsmh.org. 

Learn more about the COVID-19 vaccine availability, 
safety, and stories, by visiting 

https://tristatehospital.org/covidvaccine.

Learn more at:  
TriStateHospital.org/

COVIDVaccine/

MADE BY US is possible thanks to these special partners:

Invest directly into our local economy by thinking local 
first not only for goods but also for services. 

Using local healthcare services help to preserve existing 
local jobs and create new skilled jobs. 

Local businesses are the most ardent supporters of 
local non-profits, parks, libraries, events and the area’s 
amenities that increase our quality of life and make our 
community unique.  

Thank you for shopping local!

LOCAL BY US


